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September 2022

Religious Education begins tomorrow evening September 13™. Class times will be from 6:30p - 7:30 P
Parent meeting will be held this Tuesday the 13" in the church.

There are NO restrictions with COVID, however, we are stiil having children sitting between 4-6 1. apart
as well as having the children sanitize their hands upon entering the building. if a child feels
comfortable in wanting to wear a mask during class time, it will be permitted.

At this time there are%j_ children registered, ZEZ Families, of that we have 5 are new families to
the program, and one returning family.

Catechetical Sunday is this toming September 18" at the 9:30 am mass, and our first Youth Mass back
since COVID. Bette will he working with the children this Tuesday, preparing them for the meditation
hymn.

I'have a lot of exciting things planned for the up-and-coming year!

I'm looking forward to another exciting new year.
Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Herschel, CRE



